
 

URA: Uniform Relocation Act Training 
Thursday June 28th, 9-4pm 

South Portland City Hall, 25 Cottage Road, South Portland Maine 
 

Please join us for a full-day training, hosted by Region One Relocation 
Specialist Nancy Scoppa and Region Three Relocation Specialist 

Michael Szupper, that will explain and address issues related to the 
URA and 104(d).  

Specific topics will include: 
Rules as they apply to Residential and Non-Residential properties  

Differences between compliance for Temporary Moves vs. Permanent Moves 
Examples to provide a basis for practical application of the URA 

 
In order to accommodate as many communities as possible, and due to space 

limitations, we can only accept 2 participants per grantee. 
Please RSVP with email and phone number to David Manganis 

at: david.m.manganis@hud.gov  
no later than Wednesday, June 20th, 2018 

We look forward to seeing you at the training! 
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